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Comments: I am writing concerning your Domestic Sheep Analysis Project #44503 concerning domestic sheep

on the 455,000-acre High Uintas Wilderness forms the core of the Uinta Mountains in northeastern Utah.  I feel

like domestic sheep and domestic cattle DO NOT BELONG in any public area.  These domestic sheep now have

too much land as it is.  Innocent wild animals such as bears, long-horn sheep and all the other wild animals that

live in that area have been drastically harmed and killed because of the use of their land--which should be their

land only--by you allowing domestic sheep in the land.  I request that you remove all domestic sheep you now

have there and that you no longer ever put another domestic sheep in this area.  this area, this wilderness should

belong the the wild animals and only the wild animals.  Once you start putting domestic animals in a wild animal

area, you upset the ecosystem and environment and it is always for the worse.  Stop this now.  Remove all

domestic sheep now and never put any in this area again.  Leave this area for the wild animals that were there

first and should be the only occupants of this wilderness.  Thank you.


